
 
 
 

25 March 2024  

Dear Fellow Member  

Chairman’s Report 2024  

Here we are again.  It must be a sign of getting older that time seems to speed up!  Another 
year has flashed by and we are now sending out our calling notice for our 2024 Annual 
General Meeting.  Last year we managed to get all the agenda items concluded in eight 
minutes! 

We will hold our AGM before our next film on Sunday 14 April at 6pm.  The meeting 
shouldn’t take long and your attendance would be appreciated to ensure that we have a 
quorum.  The committee is now a small group of volunteers and we will all stand for re-
election if you are happy for us to continue.  

Over the past year we have had very a pleasing number of attendees with several very busy 
evenings.  It's good to know that we must be doing something right!  Having now held 
several seasons of world cinema films, our attendee numbers are back to the healthy level 
they were before Covid.  It is always encouraging so see so many familiar and friendly faces 
turning up at our films!  

On behalf of your committee, I thank all the members for their continued support, and the 
interest shown.  Not every film can be to everyone’s taste but we will stick to our policy of 
World Cinema (both classic oldies and up-to-date movies) and hope you will continue to try 
out what we offer.  

Treasurer’s Report for the Year Ending 31 December 2023  

As you will see from the Profit & Loss Accounts which have been examined (you can see 
them on the Kino website), the accounts have fallen into a set pattern now we have settled 
into the Parish Hall.  

Overall, we show a healthy balance. Should you have any questions regarding the Accounts 
please let me have them by e-mail as soon as possible so that the Treasurer can answer 
them before the AGM.  

Best wishes  

Philip Cole  

PHILIP COLE  


